

Congregatio Filiarum Mariæ a Sacrosancto Rosario de Bui Chu Congregation of the Daughters of Our Lady of the Holy Rosary, BUI CHU, VIETNAM

Website: https://dongmancoibuichu.com

Ave Maria

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

I hope this letter finds you well. I'm Sister Mary-Don Bosco Dung Thi Dang, the Superior General of the Congregation of the Daughters of Our Lady of the Holy Rosary Bui Chu in Vietnam. Our congregation is based in the northern part of Vietnam, where we're dedicated to meaningful ministries. We focus on providing education for children, engaging in social charity work, and supporting low-income and underserved communities. Our Sisters also contribute to various Catholic parishes by teaching, organizing activities, and offering support to both children and adults.

During our work, we've come across many individuals in marginalized areas who are facing challenges like lack of shelter, food, basic supplies, and education. Although we do our best to support them, our resources are limited. This is why we'd love to invite your parish to help us during our mission appeal on August 16-17, 2025. We believe that together, we can make a difference in the lives of those who are not as fortunate as we are. Your generosity could mean the world to these brothers and sisters in Christ.

Additionally, we understand how important it is for our Sisters to be well-prepared for their important work. A portion of your donations will be used to provide them with educational training, helping them serve the less fortunate with love and dedication.

From the bottom of my heart, thank you for considering this request and for your kindness and generosity. Your support truly brightens the lives of many. May God bless you, your family, and your parish always.

In Christ,

Sister Mary- Bosco Dung Thi Dang, FMSR Superior General